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Project Title 

Cyclists/Temporary bus stops /Pedestrian temporary signage 

Project Details 

Develop RCA guidelines on the following: 

• How to manage cyclists where cycle lanes are impacted by a worksite  
• Temporary bus stops 

Also investigate use of smaller size temporary signs for pedestrians and cyclists  
Progress report 
• Discussion documents issued  

• Once written feedback has been received and actioned, policies will be put online  

• Any CoPTTM amendments included in the December 2016 update 

Meeting date CGG Acceptance             

N/a YES   Priority 1 

Project Leader Project start date 

Stuart Fraser Ongoing project 

Project Members Project Funding 

Edit team: 

• Stuart Fraser 
• Neil Greaves 

Tony Stella  

Estimated budget 
$10,000 
Budget approved 

Project Actions Completion Dates 

Add notes to cycle lane diagram that the workspace can be 
separated from temporary cycle lane by either a barrier, 
safety fence or cone bars (at attended sites) 

30 May 2016 

Revise bus stop policy for amendments and then add to 
section I as a guideline for RCAs and contractors 

30 May 2016 

Add the following project to the proposed projects for 2016/17 
year.  
Produce guidelines for restricted parking (include loading 
zones, taxi stands, bus lanes, diplomatic parking) 

Completed  
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Project Actions Completion Dates 

• Add the following project to the proposed projects for 2016/17 
year.  

Pedestrian temporary paths, equipment and signage  

Review the current provision for pedestrian temporary paths 
including smaller signs for footpaths, colour of signage, and 
width of temporary walkways. Also consider the use of safety 
zones and pedestrians crossing the road towards the 
temporary walkway. Include a specification for pedestrian 
ramps in section B Equipment including conditions for anti-
slip surface 

Completed 

Look up pedestrian signage in the TCD rule and check if 
400mm roundels are allowed for pedestrian guidance  

July 2016  

Make a submission to TCD advisory group July 2016 

Send to CGG for comment 6 October 2016 

Include in December 2016 update note 30 December 2016 

Update training material and issue to trainers 30 December 2016 

 


